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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
And this is the confidence which we have before Him, that, if we ask anything according 
to His will, He hears us. _ j John 5 : l k

STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
A carrying charge of G% will be added to all accounts with an unpaid balance as of 
closing time, January 3i*
INSTITUTE ON BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS:
Northwest College will participate in the Spring Institute on Basic Youth Conflicts 
to be held in the Seattle Center, May 13-17* Students may register for the ^
Institute through the Registrar’s Office on campus. Deadline: March 29th. Appli­
cations are available now at the service counter of the Registrar’s Office. Those 
planning to take the Institute for college credit should include it in their 
spring quarter registrations.
WYOMING STUDENTS:
Superintendent Beard will be on campus Wednesday, January 30 and desires to have 
dinner with the Wyoming students that evening.
LOST:
The lectern is missing from S-9* If anyone knows where it is, please return it 
immediately.
ALASKA STUDENTS - JOB OPPORTUNITIES:
Alaska students interested in summer work and who have a storehouse of information 
about Alaska (plus other qualifications) may wish to make application for summer 
employment through the Alaska Tour Company located at 6th and University in Seattle 
(across from Hilton Hotel), and in Park Place Building (Suite 312). Any interested 
Alaska student may go there and ask for application form and interview. They are 
presently seeking a student who speaks Japanese who wants to serve as a tour guide, 
but will take other applicants for possible openings later.
CULTURAL SERIES:
Plan to attend the informative cultural series event on Tuesday, February 5 at 8:00 
p.niv in the Learning Center. A guest lecturer, Jack V. Crawford will be speaking 
on the subject of "Transactional Analysis." He will be referring to the No. 1 best 
seller: "I’m OK, You’re OK," and will give time for questions concerning this
subject.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
A Choir Director is needed at the Mt. Vernon Assembly of God. Contact the Dean of 
Students if interested.
INTRAMURAL ACTION:
During the second night’s play, a record may have been set by 100 floor (odd) as they 
defeated the 500 floor (odd) by a score of 105 to 35* In other action, 500 (even) 
defeated the 200 floor by a score of 44 to 31 and 600 (even) defeated the off-campus 
by 84 to 56. In the final play, 300 floor defeated 100 (even) by a score of 63 to 34*
Tonight, Puget Sound College of the Bible will play Sheldon Jackson so there will 
be no intramurals. On Thursday, play will resume with following teams playing:

400 odd vs 300 (Comb) at 7:00 North end
400 even vs 100 even at 7:00 South end 
600 odd vs 500 odd at 8:00 North end 
Off Campus vs. 500 even at 8:00 South end

MARRIED STUDENT APARTMENTS:
There is a married student apartment available in "The Firs". If interested, make 
application at the Dean of Students Office in the Administration Building.
BOWLING IN THE NLCAA:
Any students who are interested in bowling as a team or competing to form a five-man 
bowling team, please contact Mr. Kinney by February 4th.
JOB OPPORTUNITIES:
Job openings with the Army Reserve for ex-servicemen. One weekend a month, $50 to 
$90. Quit any time. No obligation. Contact Jim Pemberton, 883-0352.
Clerical opening for a woman, at least l8. One weekend a month. Earn $45* No 
experience needed. No obligation. Quit anytime. Contact Jim Pemberton, 883-0352.


